The Star’s report “Ex-Felda senior officer,
four others nabbed for militant activities”

FGV takes note of the recent report “Ex-Felda senior officer, four others nabbed for militant
activities” published by The Star Online on 16 November 2015.

We would like to state that FGV is firmly against any form of extremism or radicalism, and
have zero tolerance in the harming of innocent lives.

For the record, all FGV employees are bound by the Employee Code of Ethics and Conduct,
which prohibits any involvement in wrongful activities that could tarnish the company’s
reputation.

At this juncture, we wish to state that we will continue to co-operate fully with the relevant
authorities to assist in the investigations.
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